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It is important that everyone we are consulting tells us what they think of the 
proposal. Please read this notice and summary and then consider the contents of the 
proposal document. You can then tell us what you think of the proposal by making 
written representation and/or by attending the public meeting. This notice and 
summary tell you how to do that. 
 
The Proposal 
 
It is proposed that education provision at Kilchrenan Primary School be discontinued 
with effect from 29th November 2024.  The catchment area of Kilchrenan Primary 
School shall be extended to include the current catchment area of Taynuilt Primary 
School. 
 
Reasons for this proposal 
 
This is considered to be the best option to address the reasons for the proposal 
which are; 
 

�x Kilchrenan Primary School has been mothballed for almost two years. The 
school roll is zero and not predicted to rise significantly in the near future.   

 
�x A  



b) Continued Mothballing of Kilchrenan Primary School with the pupils zoned to 
Taynuilt Primary School; 

c) Re-open Kilchrenan Primary School and realign its catchment area; 
d) Close Kilchrenan Primary School and realign its catchment area to Taynuilt 

Primary School (the Proposal). 
 
Written representations may be made on those alternatives as well as on the 
proposal. 
 
Written representations on the proposal may suggest other alternatives to the 
proposal. 

 
What will we do? 
 
We will consult with people by: 
 

�ƒ Providing a notice of the consultation and a summary of the proposal to the 
relevant consultees. This is that notice and summary 

�ƒ Placing an advert in the local press 
�ƒ Putting information on our website https://www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/school-

consultations-and-proposals 
�ƒ Holding a public meeting to explain the proposal 
�ƒ Ask parents, carers, children, young people, teachers, support staff and 

others to tell us what they think of the proposals. 
 
What to do now? 
 

�ƒ Please read the full proposal document 
�ƒ Please attend the Public Meeting which will be held on 25th January 2024 at 

6.00pm in Kilchrenan Village Hall.  
�ƒ Let us know what you think by: 

 
Letter to: Education Services 
  School Consultations 
  Argyll & Bute Council 
  Argyll House 
  Alexandra Parade 
  Dunoon       

PA23 8AJ 
 

Returning the attached response sheet by post, or by Email to:   
argyllhousereception@argyll-bute.gov.uk                     
 
What next? 
 
Whilst the Council is engaging in a consultation process in relation to this proposal 
that does not mean that the proposal will go ahead. It does mean that the Council is 
engaging in a consultation process to seek your views on the proposal. 
 

https://www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/school-consultations-and-proposals
https://www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/school-consultations-and-proposals
mailto:argyllhousereception@argyll-bute.gov.uk


All the points raised during the consultation will be carefully considered and Elected 

https://www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/servicepoint/lochgilphead-customer-service-point
https://www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/school-consultations-and-proposals
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